
January 15,2010 
PUBLIC SERVICE 

Ms. Linda Faulkner 
Public Service Commission 
211 Sower Blvd. 
Frankfort, KY 40602 

Re: Case No. 2008-00480 

Dear Ms. Faulkner: 

On behalf of the Adair County Water District in regard to the above referenced project number, please 
find attached a copy of the Record Drawings. Please be advised that construction was initiated on 
January 8, 2009 and reached the 50 percent completion stage on or about March 6, 2009. The project 
has since been completed and is in operation. Should you need additional information, please advise. 

Sincerely 

David M. Bowles, P p /  

/dmb 

Cc Lennon Stone, Manager 
Adair County Water District 
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